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PRINCE GEQRGE'S COUNTY PUBLIC SCHOOLS

February 13, 2024

Greetings Gwynn Park Middle School Family,

Thank you for all your continued support this school year. As part of Prince George’s
County Public Schools Blueprint Schools Phase I, beginning in late 2024/early 2025,
construction of the new Brandywine Area PK-8 Academy (located behind the current
Gwynn Park Middle School) will commence. Gwynn Park Middle School will continue to
operate during the construction of the new school and will not be relocated. New
Brandywine Area PK-8 Academy will combine Brandywine Elementary School, Baden
Elementary School and Gwynn Park Middle School populations under one school
umbrella. New Brandywine Area PK-8 Academy is scheduled to open for the
2027-2028 school year.

Later this Spring, PGCPS will host a community town hall to provide an overview of the
program, design updates for the new school, tentative construction timelines and to

address any community questions and concerns.

Thank you for your time, and have a great day on purpose.



